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Awards: 
Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards last week: Rihanna, Mia, James, Riley, Toby, 
Skye and Lawson. 
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Last Day of Term 
This Friday 23rd September is the last day of term 3. 
Students can wear casual clothes however they 
need to have closed in shoes and be dressed 
appropriately to participate in school sport. 
Students return to school on Monday 10th October 
 
Last Assembly for Term 3 – This Thursday 
The last Assembly for this term will be held this 
Thursday 22nd September at 2:30pm. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS TOMORROW!!!  
We have had confirmation from Cliff 
Dykes Photography that photos will be 
taken tomorrow as planned. Please 
ensure your child arrives at school on time, dressed 
in the following: 
Girl’s uniform:  
 White long-sleeved button blouse. 
 Winter pinafore 
 White stockings or long white 

              socks (over the knee) 
 Black (clean) shoes 
 Red polar fleece jumper with logo 

Boy’s uniform:  
 Grey long-sleeved button shirt 
 Long grey pants 
 Red polar fleece jumper with logo 
 Black (clean) shoes 

 
If you haven’t ordered photos you can still email 

cliff@cliffdykes.com.au before and after the 
photos are taken.  

 
Please note: Hayley Lavers has made some 

beautiful hair accessories for the girls which are 
displayed on a board in the foyer/office. They are 
priced at $4.00 each with half going to the P&C.  

 
School Sport – Swimming this Wednesday 
Swimming will be on again this Wed 21 Sept. 
Lessons are from 2.30-3.30pm. The children will 
travel in by bus & collected by parents at 3.20pm.  

Please inform teachers as early as possible for other 
arrangements. School: 63645 4287 or Mr Scott 0404 200 651 

 
Invoicing 
For those parents who have elected to pay by 
instalment for sport this year, please find attached 
your ‘School Sport’ Invoice which includes Term 4. 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2014 

 
• Swimming: THIS WED 21 Sept  
• Spring into School: Next Term- Tues 11 Oct 
• Last Assembly: This Thurs 22 Sept 
• Last Day of School: This  Fri 23 Sept 
• School Returns: Students  -  Mon 10 Oct  
 

 
       
 

                Canteen: Renee this Friday 23 Sept        
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19 September 2016 Term 3 Week 10 
Outstanding amounts are due by Thurs 10th 
October, unless other arrangements are made. 
 
Canteen this Friday 
Please note there will be no sausage rolls available, 
so please order anything else on the menu. 
 
Primary Excursion 
Thank you for returning the excursion expression 
of interest. The first instalment of $30 is due by this 
Thursday. If for any reason you are unable to make 
this please speak to Mr Scott. 
 
Book Club 
Book club has arrived, if you have any order please 
call into the office and see Mrs Chapman.  
 
School Uniforms 
Please do a final check on clothing items that are at 
your home and see if the labels have other 
children’s name on. Currently we are seeking two 
red polar fleece jumpers belonging to Lachlan. One 
has the school emblem on and the other is plain. 
 
Spring Terrace School Open Day  
Thank you to everyone who helped to make our 
open day possible. Our school community response 
was fabulous and we really appreciate the support 
given on the day. The children had a great time and 
enjoyed participating in the various activities such 
as face painting, bubble blowing, story-time and 
play dough as well as feeding the camels. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Lice 
Thank you to everyone that has treated their 
child/children’s hair. Nits are very ‘stubborn little 
critters’ so please continue to check your children’s 
hair so head lice is not a problem in Term 4. 
 
Absences 
In order to keep our records up to date, if you have 
any outstanding absences for your child/children - 
Mrs Chapman will contact you this week. 
_____________________________________________ 

 
HOLIDAY TENNIS CLINIC AT ORANGE INDOOR TENNIS 

Week 1 Wed Sep 28th – Fir Sept 20th 
Week 2 Mon Oct 3rd – Wed Oct 5th  
$75 (3 days booking) or $30 a day. 
 
For more details see the flyer in the school foyer 
 
Land Use in Rural Zones-Newcastle Uni Study- 
Invitation to Participate  
The University of Newcastle and NSW Dept of Primary 
Industries are undertaking a research project that investigates 
land use within rural areas in Cabonne and Tweed Shires. 
We are seeking individuals who own and/or manage at least 
one land holding in a rural zone to participate in an online 
survey and/or interview. We would like individuals involved in 
all aspects including intensive ag production, small-scale 
farming, non ag businesses (e.g. tourism) 
If you are interested please go to 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/lurz or see the noticeboard in 
the school foyer to contact Dr Hedda Haugan Askland. 
 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AND TERM 4 
School holidays will commence this Friday 

23 September! 
 Students and Staff all return on Monday 

10th October, 2016! 
 The first Spring into School will be on 

Tuesday 11th October 
 Swimming will commence the first 

Wednesday back – 12th October 
 Remember hats for Term 4 – no hat no play 

from Week 2. 
Everyone have a safe and happy 

holiday break. 
Hopefully we will see some sunshine 

and less 
rain!!!!! 
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